THE OAK PARK WATER COMPANY, INC.
P.O. Box 2026
Shelton, Washington 98584
360-427-0678

July 13, 2009

Dave Danner

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

G0 WY €1 6002

Dear Mr. Danner:

Please docket the following tariff pages for the Oak Park Water Co., Inc: Fourth revision
of sheet no. 2, adding Original sheet no. 34 schedule 111, an upgrade surcharge of $4.00

per month.
We request the new surcharge become effective September 1, 2009.

We are requesting a surcharge to cover the costs of the reservoir replacement that has
been ordered by the Department of Health.

Support documentation will be submitted under separate cover letter.
If you have any questions, please contact Drew Noble at 360-463-6189.
Sincerely,

R

"'Dréew Noble
‘Manager



